
From: Sean Hayes [mailto:presidentOpbpcommunity.ca]  
Sent: Monday, June 06, 2016 12:47 PM 
To: cityclerkOcalgary.ca;  Brian Pincott, Office of Ward 11 ;  Pincott, Brian 
Cc: Cameron Wallace; Al Kiernan 
Subject: LOC-2015-0030 JCC Expansion Proposal Bylaw#115D2016 

Members of the Palliser Bayview Pumphill Community association have been consulted 
regularly on the proposal to expand the Jewish Community Centre. There was excellent 
engagement with our board and many opportunities to discuss our questions and concerns. 

We are supportive of the plans to expand the JCC with new housing, recreational, educational 
and retail options for our community members. Although there have been concerns about traffic 
and parking we feel these concerns can be dealt with at development permit stage. With the ring 
road construction and transit projects planned, it is difficult to accurately predict what the traffic 
situation will look like in 10-15 years when this project will be completed. 

We look forward to working with the JCC at the development permit stage and continue to 
engage and consult community members. 

Thank you 

Sean Hayes 
President 
PBP Community Association 
403-880-4328 
www.pbpcommunity.ca  
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